
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Community Meeting

  

 

   

Re:  Congaree River Sediment (a/k/a SCE&G  

  Columbia Fleet Maintenance) Site 

 

When:  Monday, February 13, 2017, at 6:30pm 

 

Where:  Edventure Children’s Museum 

  211 Gervais Street, Columbia, SC 

 

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) will 

host a community meeting to update the local community on the plans for the tar-

like material found in the sediments of the Congaree River between the Gervais 

and Blossom Street bridges.  DHEC staff will be available to address concerns and 

answer questions.   

 

For more information: 

http://www.scdhec.gov/CongareeRiver 

 

 


